
NEW HORIZON COLLEGE OF ENGINEERING 

Office of Dean Academics 

Minutes of Meeting - One-on-One meeting with faculty who received less than 4, based 

on the feedback from students 

Date: 01-04-2024 

Venue: DEAN ACADEMICS OFFICE 

Subject: One-on-one discussion with faculty who received less than 4, based on the feedback 

from students 

Attendees: 

1. Dr. Anandhi RJ, Dean-Academics-Board Member 

2. Following faculties who received feedback less than 4 were called individually for 

counselling: 

o Dr.Revathi R P 
o Dr. Priyabrata Adhikary 
o RojaR 
o MehdaB 
o Prof. Rajesh A 
o Dr.V.Agalya 
o Neera Chaudhary 
o Mr. Hanamant Yaragudri 
o Dr Kumar B I D 
o Divya Sharma 
o HAMSALEKHA R 
o Pratik Chatterjee 
o Dr Sivaramkrishnan S 
o Dr Rajlakshmi Ghatkamble 
o Ms.Pramila Rani 
o Dr. SONALI MAHURE 
o Mr.Chandan Raj BR 
o Shikha Rai A 
o Sudhakiran Ponnuru 
o Kalaivani D 
o Krishnaveni A 
o FLORANCEG 
o Ishani Mishra 
o VINAYR 
o Kiran Kumar B 
o Srinath M. K 
o Arvind Kapse 
o Bibiana Jeniffer 
o R.Baby Chithra 
o NIRMALAM 
o Subhashree Rath 
o Dr M Dhanalakshmi M 
o Ms. Y ogitha 



Discussion Points: 

1. Dean-Academics discussed the reasons and concerns about the feedback with the 
faculty 

2. The faculty was asked to give steps and measures that can be taken from their part to 
improve the teaching efficiency. The faculty can give their inputs in the feedback 
template. 

3. Dean-Academics provided recommendations/suggestions that can be implemented to 
bring improvement in their teaching methodologies. 

4. A 4-week workshop for faculty excellence will be conducted in the months of June & 
July. Other faculty members who are interested can attend the workshop. 
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